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Wednesday was a real test for us as it was the first day we had rain. It 

was great to see how children had come prepared. It is so important 

that children go outside particularly as we are in local lockdown so 

that they canõt socialise outside at home. Children will be going out-

side in all weathers during autumn and winter so please make sure 

they have suitable clothing and footwear.  

 

 

Children and teachers have been working really hard on understanding how to teach 

and learn using Google Classroom. Why not ask your child to show you what they have 

learnt? 

 

 

We have noticed that many children are not using their knives and 

forks correctly. Please spend some time ensuring your child can use a 

knife and fork to eat with.  

 

 

 

If you have not yet organised a telephone appointment, please email your class teacher 

using the year group email.  

 

 

We have had a complaint from a resident in South End  Villas about parents blocking 

driveways and congestion. Please be considerate of our neighbours.  

 

 

We survived our first wet day! 

Knives and Forks  

Google Classroom 

Parents Evenings  

Parking 


